NEW KINDERGARTEN REBEL 

yields to gentle firmness
I have a girl who has been in my class only two weeks, but she is one of those students that teachers truly dread. A real nightmare. She has demonstrated violent behavior daily since she came to us-kicking, screaming, throwing tantrums, and insubordination.
Yesterday we had an “indoor” recess, where my kindergartners had to be in the classroom with sixth grade monitors for about 25 minutes. Each child was to be coloring a picture on paper provided for them. This particular girl, along with another feisty girl in my class, decided to color the yellow chairs instead!
They were taken to the office, and I met up with them there. I took them back to the room where I gave them the proper materials to clean the chairs. I expected my newer student to really throw a fit! So I gave the materials to the other young lady and let her clean first.
When it came to my new student, she knew what to do. To my surprise she got right to work. When she became frustrated and started crying, I told her to rinse the chair off and dry it-and told her she’d done a good job, and that I knew it was hard work. No tantrums! I was really surprised!
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